
THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT 
MANAGEMENT PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND) ORDER 2010

The following applications have been submitted for consideration by the 
Council:

Y17/0952/SH - Longage Manor Farm Longage Hill Lyminge Folkestone Kent 
- Erection of a farm shop (Class A1) and cafe (Class A3) building, and holiday 
let and guest house (Class C1) building following the demolition of two 
agricultural barns, together with the formation of a car park.

Y17/1396/SH - Quince Cottage High Street Brookland Romney Marsh Kent - 
Erection of two storey rear extension.

Y17/1397/SH - Quince Cottage High Street Brookland Romney Marsh Kent - 
Listed Building Consent for the erection of a two storey rear extension.

Y17/1552/SH - 151 Sandgate Road Folkestone Kent CT20 2DA  - Erection 
of extension to existing single-storey rear extension to include demolition of 
existing rear wall, replacement of flat roof, creation of lightwell with internal 
alterations to layout of Flats 1 and 2 together with enclosure of front bin store 
facility.

Y17/1511/SH - The Sanctuary The Street Lympne Hythe Kent - Formation of 
opening in garden boundary wall and insertion of a pair of gates.

Y17/1533/SH - Howletts & Port Lympne Wild Animal Parks  Port Lympne 
Aldington Road Lympne Hythe Kent - Change of use, conversion and 
extension of existing workshop to form two visitor accommodation units.

Y17/1553/SH - 151 Sandgate Road Folkestone Kent CT20 2DA  - Listed 
Building Consent for the erection of extension to existing single-storey rear 
extension to include demolition of existing rear wall, replacement of flat roof, 
creation of lightwell with internal alterations to layout of Flats 1 and 2 and 
enclosure to existing bin store facility.

Representations can be made in writing either on line on the Council’s 
website, by email to planning@shepway.gov.uk or in writing to the Head 
of Planning, Shepway District Council, Civic Centre, Castle Hill Avenue, 
Folkestone, Kent, CT20 2QY.  Please always quote the application reference 
number.  Comments should be made in writing within 21 days from the date 
of publication.  Please note that any representations received will be publicly 
viewable on the Council’s website. 

The applications marked (*) do not accord with the provisions of the 
development plan in force in the area in which the land to which the 
application relates is situated.

Note: This is not a full list of applications received. All planning applications 
can be viewed and comments made online at http://searchplanapps.
shepway.gov.uk/online-applications/.

Ben Geering, 
Head of Planning 
Shepway District Council


